STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Govern
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3208

November 1, 2016

Roger R. Schwecke

Vice President Transmission and Storage
Southern California Gas Company

555 W. 5th Street, GT21C3

Los Angeles, CA 90013
RSchwecke@semprautilities.com

Re: Acknowledgment of request to resume injection operations at the Aliso Canyon Gas Storage
Facilities

Dear Mr. Schwecke:

I am in receipt of Southern California Gas Company’s letter, dated Nov 1, 2016, addressed to me and
Mr. Ken Harris from the Department of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources (DOGGR) requesting
authorization to resume injection operations at the Aliso Canyon gas storage facility. The California
Public Utilities Commission will review the material you have submitted and will continue to work
with DOGGR on your request. I will inform you if any additional material or actions will be
necessary.

Sincerely,

Tl Sulllor__

Timothy J. Sullivan
Executive Director



